
RETURNING REGISTRATION 2024-2025 

 

We are preparing for the 2024-2025 School Year Enrollment.  Please go to the 

HAC Parent Portal found on the NISD website or scan the QR code below and 

complete the online returning registration questionnaire.  The registration must 

be completed as soon as possible.  

                                     

The login for the HAC Parent Portal is as follows:         

• Username:  parent email address 

• Password: if one has not been created by the parent please call the 

campus for a temporary passcode  

Once you have successfully logged into the HAC account follow the 

steps below: 

                                                                                                                                                 1st (click registration) 

 

 

 

2nd (Click update enrollment) 

Update any information that has changed.  Please click on the SUBMIT button 

at the end in order for the registration to be complete.   

All students must have a completed registration for 2024-2025 

regardless if they will be returning to our campus or another campus.  

 



RETURNING REGISTRATION 2024-2025 

 

Have you completed the returning registration for the next 

school year? 

If not please scan the QR code, and complete the form. 

All the students must have a completed registration for 2024-

2025 regardless if they will be returning to our campus or another 

campus.  

 


